
  

  

STUDIO NEWS 
It is our policy to offer parade participation to current 
students who have had at least one year of baton 
twirling/combo class instruction at Julie’s Touch of 
Silver.  Students currently enrolled in a baton or combo 
class who have had at least one year of experience are 
invited to march in the 2017 Holiday Parades!  Parade 
Uniform order forms are now being passed out in class 
and are also available at the desk.  Those marching in 
the parades must have their own baton.  Line-up 
information and parade details will be communicated 
prior to the first parade! 

Holiday Parades 

Costume Orders, Deposits and Measurements! 

We will soon be placing costume orders for the 2018 

Recital!  Costume order forms will be passed out in class within 

the next two weeks.  Your child’s measurements, along with a 

non-refundable $50.00 deposit (per costume) will be required by 

November 20th.  This deadline is critical to ensure that your child’s 

costume(s) arrive in time for Picture Day.  All costumes are made-

to-order and require a great deal of lead-time.  Please be sure to 

turn in costume order forms and deposits on time to avoid late-

fees!  Measurement instructions will be included on the costume 

order form.  If you are unsure of how to measure your child, a JTS 

staff member will be able to assist you! 

October, 2017 

Upcoming Events: 
 

October 19th: 
Holiday Parade Uniform orders are due..! 

 
October 20th and 21st: 

Multi-Family Rummage Sale hosted by JTS 
Note that classes will still be held on Oct. 21st. 

 
October 31st: 

Happy Halloween! 
No Class! 

 
November 16th: 

Oshkosh Holiday Parade 
6:30pm Downtown Oshkosh 

 
November 20th: 

Costume Deposits and Measurements are DUE! 
 

November 23rd: 
Happy Thanksgiving! 

Class will NOT be held on the 23rd. 
 

December 2nd: 
EAA’s Christmas in the Air! 

Performances by JTS in the Eagle Hangar! 
 

December 2nd: 
Omro Holiday Parade 

5:00pm 

 
December 22nd – January 1st: 

Christmas Break! 
Classes resume on Tuesday, January 2nd! 

As a reminder, all students must have the appropriate 
footwear for each of their classes (ie: jazz shoes, ballet, tap, 
combo slippers, etc.) by the week of October 9th.  A list of shoe 
requirements has been included in this handout – please inquire 
at the Front Desk with any additional questions! 

Please be sure that your student arrives for class in the 
appropriate attire (leotards, tights, tanks, t-shirts, leggings, 
shorts).  Please do not wear jeans, baggy clothing, dresses, etc.  
Additionally, students must wear their hair in a 
ponytail/bun/braids.  Please do not wear hair “down”, as it is 
distracting and dangerous to the student.  This will be the final 
week that students will be allowed to participate in class without 
the proper footwear, clothing, hairstyle, etc. 

 

Dress Code and Shoes! 

 
Shoe Requirements: 

 
  Combo Classes: White Combo Slippers 
  Pre-Micro Minnie: White Combo Slippers 
  Beginner/Int. Ballet: Pink Ballet Slippers 
  Advanced Ballet: TBD  
  Jazz Classes:  Tan Jazz Shoes 
  Baton Classes: Tan Jazz Shoes 
  Hip Hop Classes: Black Jazz Shoes 
  Corps Classes: Tan and/or Black Jazz 
  Tumbling Classes: Barefoot, or Tan Jazz 
 
**It is ideal for Combo and Ballet Slippers to be of 
the “lace-less” variety.  This shoe style tends to 
be more comfortable and more convenient for 

the younger students.  All shoes are available for 
purchase through the Studio. 

 
 
 
 
 

Email: JTOS@NTD.NET or JTOSBILLING@NTD.NET  Website: JuliesTouchofSilver.com 

Save the Date! 
 

Our 37th Annual Recital Celebration will be held on 

Saturday, June 2nd at the Fox Cities Performing Arts 

Center in Appleton!! 
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